
Elton Primary School and Nursery’s 

Parent, Teacher and Friends Association  

Firstly, we would like to thank all of the families 
that have supported our first few events, through 
donating items, attending events and purchasing 
items from our Christmas stalls. When you     
support us, you're not just baking a cake, attend-
ing an event or giving up your time by volunteer-
ing – you're strengthening the school community 
and helping to make your child's school an even 
better place– so thank you! 

At the moment, we are just starting up but we 
hope to continue to build and strengthen the 
PTFA through the remaining school year and into 
the next. We thought it would be nice to write 
termly PTFA newsletters to inform everyone of 
the funds we have raised and any upcoming 
events– so here we are with our first newsletter.  

Who are we? 

We are the committee of the Elton Primary 
School and Nursery’s Parent, Teacher and 
Friends Association (known as ‘the PTFA’), an 
organisation whose purpose is to support and 
enhance the education of the children at Elton 
Primary and Nursery. At the beginning of the    
academic year 2022, we held our AGM, to setup 
the new association and to vote in the members 
of the committee. The PTFA is headed up by our 
Chair, Secretary and Treasurer and is supported 
by parents, friends from the community and staff 
from right across the school. 

The staff representatives on our committee are 
currently Mrs Higginson (Chair), Miss Jackson 
(Secretary), Mrs Hodgson (Treasurer),             
Mrs McCarroll, Mrs Wilson, and Mrs Deakin. 

The parents and friends of Elton are currently 
Mrs Fisk, Mrs McNally, Mrs Canham, and Mrs 
Moroney. 

Events  

We have already run six events this academic 
year and have many more to come. 

Events so far: 

Non-uniform day 

KS1 disco 

KS2 disco 

Christmas stalls 

KS1 movie night 

Year 3 and 6 cake sale 

Proposed upcoming events (subject to 
change): 

Each month, we plan to have a class cake sale 

March– bingo for families 

April- 

May– KS2 sleepover 

June/July– Y6 leavers’ event and possible    
summer stalls 

Dates  

Next PTFA meeting: 28th March 16:15 

Next event: 17th March Bingo Evening 

Money we have raised 

£1400 

@ eltonptfa@gmail.com                                                                   Elton Primary School and Nursery PTFA 

WE NEED YOU! 

We meet roughly once a half term at the school 
and are looking for more parents and friends to 
join our association!  

If you can’t make our next meeting but would be 
willing to help out with organising events or      
volunteering at events then please email us at           
eltonptfa@gmail.com .  

Donations 

We rely on companies and businesses to      
donate prizes to us– if you think you could help 
or know of any businesses that could, please 

email us.  

mailto:eltonptfa@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/people/Elton-Primary-School-and-Nursery-PTFA/100087073136249/

